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Questions & Answers 
 

Please share any information about the body of water towards the front of the school.  

The sediment pond will be an engineering feature for the site. Currently, it collects all the water 

from the site to ensure it doesn't run off the construction site. Eventually, the sediment pond will 

be turned into a bio-retention pond to collect stormwater runoff.  

 

Is the plan to have students in the building for SY23-24?  

Yes. 

 

What level of LEED is the building?  

LEED Silver equivalent  

 

Are there plans for separate parking lot entrances for the new and old school buildings?  

No, they will have the same entrance.  

 

Will there be more space for parents to pick-up?  We are getting complaints from the 

neighborhood about the current space. 

Yes. There will be a parent drop-off loop to the left of the school that will allow parents to come 

all the down through the parking lot to pick up from the side entrance and allow out.  

 

Will there be plenty of parking for parent pick-up to keep parents from parking in the 

residential area of Kenmoor? Parents are blocking driveways and parking in front of 

people’s homes.  

There will be the required number of spaces (approximately 135). The expectation is that there 

is enough space, with the driveway extending into the new Kenmoor for pick up and drop off.   

 

Sorry if I missed this, but what happens with the old building?  

It will become a permanent swing space for the District.  

 

Will there be rain barrels installed?  

Currently, there are no rain barrels. This is something that the school can look at. There is a 

stormwater drainage system that will be on-site to allow for stormwater runoff. 


